
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
30th September pm 
Elephant Class walk to shops 
1st October pm 
Giraffe Class walk to shops 
9th October 
Year 1 school trip 
15th October 
School photographer in 
23rd /24th October 
Parents Evening 
25th October 
Harvest Assembly 
28th October to 1st November 
Half term 
 

 

Join us on the front playground at 

8:30 every Monday to have a 

fantastic 15 minutes of fun and 

fitness. Children and parents from 

both schools are welcome. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     01420472358                                                                                      27th September 2013 

 

Fun Day 
£3,436 

A big thank you to everyone who came to the Fun 
Day on Sunday. We raised the amazing amount of 
£3,436. All of this money will go to the children in 
both schools to purchase extra equipment that 
the schools could not normally afford from our 
school budget. Over the coming year we will keep 
you informed of what our parents association 
Friends of Bordon Schools, have spent the money 
on. 
We hope you all had a good time at the Fun Day it 
was a great day and was very well organised. As 
you can imagine the organisation for such an 
event started months ago and took a huge 
amount of time. Can I say a personal thank you to 
all the parents from FoBS who gave up their time 
to put this together. We could not have done it 
without them. A huge thank you must also go to 
Mr Reilly at the Juniors. He not only ran the day 
from the arena magnificently but he also gave up 
a lot of his own time to make the day the success 
it was. 

Becoming involved with the school parents association 
If you thought that the Fun Day was a success and you feel you have some time to 
give up why not join the group of parents who help to organise these events. You 
don’t need any specific skills, just a willingness to help and a little bit of time. If you 
do think you could offer some time pop into the school office and give your name and 
someone from FoBs will contact you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Leadership team 
Running a school is a very busy job and I have a great team of people helping me. This 
team of people is known in school as our School Leadership Team. To recognise the 
work they do and the contribution they make to the education of the children at the 
end of last term the Governors and I decided to make some promotions. 
 
We are very pleased to announce that Miss Cross and Mrs Kennedy are now the 
school Assistant Heads. This means that they have specific responsibilities in 
supporting me to run the school. It also means that if I am out and you need to talk to 
someone other than your child’s class teacher you can talk to either of them. 
 
I am also pleased to announce that Mrs Mitchell our school Admin Officer has been 
promoted to the role of School Business Manager. This role gives her greater 
responsibility over many aspects of the school that are very important but do not 
directly relate to children’s learning, specifically the areas of Finance and Health and 
Safety. This leaves me more time to focus on improving the quality of education we 
provide for all our children. 
 
The School Leadership Team works very hard to ensure our school continues to grow 
and continues to deliver the highest quality of education for your child. If you have any 
worries, concerns or comments (or just want to let us know if you think we are doing 
something well) please come and talk to any one of us. 

 
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 
 

 

Stories, Songs and Rhymes 
sessions for pre-school children 
 

Every Monday 2.30 – 3pm starting 30th 

September in the school Library. Come to 

the main school office. 
 

Come and share stories 

together, borrow books 

and have lots of fun 

singing together. 

For more information talk to a member of 

staff. Or see Mrs Burningham (ask in Year R 

for her). 

Weekly coffee mornings  
The coffee mornings have been 
a great success so far. They  
are on every Friday morning 
in the school Nurture Room. 
 

The Nurture Room entrance 
is between the Year R and 
Year 1 classrooms. Look for 
the sign. 
 

Come along and have a coffee, chat with staff, share ideas  
and find out what is happening in school. We look forward 
to seeing you there. For any extra information speak to a 
member of staff. 


